
 

Date: 20th March 2018 

 

 

Vessel Swap for ESEA and NAT servicesVessel Swap for ESEA and NAT servicesVessel Swap for ESEA and NAT servicesVessel Swap for ESEA and NAT services    

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We wish to advise that the Shansi has completed her dry docking and PFL will be planning to 

swap the Shuntien (ESEA) and Shansi (NAT) in early April in Tauranga. The affected voyages 

and respective New Zealand dates are reflected below and will be shown within PFL schedule 

this week. 

 

Shuntien Port callShuntien Port callShuntien Port callShuntien Port call    ETAETAETAETA    

Auckland 17/4 

Tauranga – Swap to NATSwap to NATSwap to NATSwap to NAT    18-21/4 

Marsden Point 21-23/4 

 

Shansi Port callShansi Port callShansi Port callShansi Port call    ETAETAETAETA    

Auckland 4-6/4 

Timaru    8-10/4 

Bluff 10-11/4 

Napier 13-14/4 

Tauranga – Swap to ESEASwap to ESEASwap to ESEASwap to ESEA 15-18/4 

Marsden Point 18-20/4 

 

We confirm the Shansi and Shuntien are sister vessels, with the Tauranga dates being ideal, 

we envisage the change being seamless to customers at this port. 

 

Pacific Forum Line appreciates your continued support. For further information please do not 

hesitate to contact our customer service team nz.cs@pacificforumline.com  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com  

 


